
From: Sheila Powell <sosantee@frontier.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/27/2014 3:56:51 PM
Subject: discretionary grant

Hi Tony,
Hope all is well. I am trying to coordinate the timeline for the discretionary grant of $50,000. I am coming to Columbia 
on Friday for the holiday weekend and would like to stop by Palmetto Bus to start the process for the bus purchase to save 
me a trip back to Columbia. Do you know when the funds will be available for the grant? I appreciate your help.
Sheila

Sheila Powell, Executive Director
St. James South Santee Senior & Community Center
710 S. Santee Rd.
McClellanville, S C  29458
(843) 546-2789 ofc 2nd line (843)546-2790
(843) 527-1097 fax
(843) 697-3644 cell
(855) 546-2789 Toll Free
One Mission, Two Locations...Awendaw, McClellanville,
...to provide service and information to elderly residents and their families, to enable elderly adults to maintain their 
independence, dignity and quality of life. And provide a quality after school program...
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